
January 29, 1973 

Sr. Grego ry J. Me likian 
4966 Rockridge Rd. 
Pho nix , rizona 85018 

Dear lr . Helikian: 

We are extremely g r ateful for your willingness to 
oe a st . a rtan Steward , and for your gen rosity 
in donati g $100 in your capacity as a St w rd. 
We hope t i s wi ll be a beginning in establishing 
true stew rdship in our Churcj • 

A special lape l pin is being prepared for Stewardsi 
as soon as they are ready we will be very p l eased 
to send you one 1hich we earnestly hope you will 
wear . 

It is our hope th t you wil l renew you r stc1ardship 
regularly each year, about which ~e will be in touch 
with you . 

Thank you again, and very best wi hes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa Jack Antreassian 
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